
Dear Rolling Hills Parents,

I want to thank all Rolling Hills families whom I’ve met this past month with such

heartfelt welcomes. I am truly thrilled to have the privilege of working alongside both

students and families to create meaningful and intrinsic opportunities for our young

learners to connect their world with the captivating realms of reading, math, and science.

At Rolling Hills, we believe that education is not just about imparting knowledge; it's

about fostering a love for learning that will empower our students to thrive in an

ever-changing world. Collaboration between educators, students, and parents is the

cornerstone of our approach. We are a team, working together to nurture the growth and

development of our students. Your active participation in your child's educational journey is

invaluable.

Throughout the year, we hope you share in the engaging activities, interactive lessons, to

ensure that your child's experience is both enriching and enjoyable. I am here to listen,

answer questions, and address concerns you may have, so please feel free to reach out.

Together, we will create a learning environment where curiosity knows no bounds and

where the joy of discovery is at the heart of every lesson. I look forward to getting to know

each and every one of you and witnessing the growth and transformation of your children.

Sincerely, Mrs. Sok-Huynh




